

May 6, 2016

Dr. Houbing Song, Assistant Professor Department of Electrical and Computer Engineering WVU Tech Montgomery, WV 25136

Dear Dr. Song:

Heartfelt congratulations on your being selected as one of the first two Golden Bear Scholars at WVU Tech. The selection committee considered both prior records of research as well as the proposed future research.

The committee considered applications in diverse areas of scholarship, and noted your strong prior performance and publication record in selecting you for the award. Cyber-Physical Systems represent an important future research area, as you have recognized.

We will honor both Golden bear Scholars early in the new semester, and release the news to the campus soon - but you and your Dean should be the first to know.

Please contact me as soon as you wish to make expenditures from your \$2,500 award to support your time or your scholarship, and please discuss the release from one course with your Dean.

Very best!

Nigel Clark

Campus Provost

cc: Dr. Zeljko Torbica, Dean

Leonard C. Nelson College of Engineering and Sciences